
 

 

Court Replacement Project 

Latest Update – 5th September 

 

Dear Member, 

As part of keeping everyone informed, I’ll be sharing a short update each 
Friday on the progress of our court replacement project. This is a major and 
exciting investment for our Club, and we want to ensure you are kept fully up 
to date as the work unfolds. 

I’m delighted to report that Week One has gone very well. The schedule is 
running smoothly, and—encouragingly—no hidden issues were found beneath 
the carpet surfaces. This is excellent news for both the project timeline and 
overall progress. 

Looking ahead to next week, the focus will be on preparing the courts for the 
new surface installation. This includes thoroughly cleaning the existing areas 
and preparing the kids’ zone court to ensure the ground remains porous and 
drains properly once the TigerTurf is laid. 

The team from Chiltern Sports Contractors have worked incredibly hard this 
week and have been a real pleasure to work with. 

Thank you for your continued support and enthusiasm as we move through 
this exciting upgrade. I look forward to keeping you updated each week and 
sharing the journey with you. 

 

Kind regards 

Mel  

 

 


